
 
 

 

 
Upgrades to WorkSight 

 

New upgrades to the WorkSight portal will be implemented on August 2, 2019 as part of a 
commitment to continued enhancement of the stakeholder experience.  
 
Changes should appear minor to the user; however, they allow for the implementation of 
additional work objects in future iterations of the WorkSight portal and enhancements related 
to tax applications and municipal enquiries.  The user guide has been updated to reflect the 
new look and feel of the WorkSight portal to support new users unfamiliar with the former 
version.   
 
We appreciate feedback provided as part of these upgrades and will continue to seek input in 
the future.   


